
Malon Insulation Services  

has been acquired by  

Big Rock Insulation Corporation 
 

                               

Steve Malon has been a fixture in the                          
Rapid City construction industry providing                    
quality products and service for residential &        
commercial contractors for the last 49 years. 

Big Rock Insulation Corporation will               
continue the tradition of excellence and                 
service to Rapid City and surrounding areas. 

For Sales or Scheduling contact                             
BJ Emeline at 605-381-6746 or                             
email bj@bigrockinsulation.com 

The main office phone number will  

stay the same  

605-343-5625 

Find us on the web at                 
www.bigrockinsulation.com 

 

We look forward to working with you! 

 

Steve Malon is retiring and wants                        
to thank all the contractors for                          
working with him over the past                                         
almost 49 years! 


